
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Janette Chipas' <jkchipas@sc.rr.com>

Date: 3/1/2017 9:07:57 AM
Subject: RE: Lt. Governor's office-Summerville Republican Women's Club

Thank you so much for this information. I am trying to create a more definitive schedule proposal to present to the 
Lieutenant Governor, and will let you know once I learn more.
 
Thanks again for your help.
 

From: Janette Chipas [mailto:jkchipas@sc.rr.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 4:57 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: RE: Lt. Governor's office-Summerville Republican Women's Club
 
Hello, Hayden
Thank you for this inquiry. Yes, you have the correct information. I am the current President of the Summerville 
Republican Women’s Club. We meet monthly on the first Monday of the month beginning at 11:30 AM at Oscar’s 
Restaurant in Summerville. There are some exceptions to this schedule. For example, this month we are traveling to 
Columbia on March 8 to tour the capital and meet with our representatives instead of holding our regular meeting. 
We typically have 15-20 present at our meetings.
 
We would welcome the Lieutenant Governor and all of the congressional officers at any of our meetings.
Janette Chipas, President
jkchipas@sc.rr.com
843-412-1965
 
 
 
From: Hayden Grooms [mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 11:25 AM
 
To: 'jkchipas@sc.rr.com'
 
Subject: Lt. Governor's office-Summerville Republican Women's Club
 
Good morning,
 
My name is Hayden Grooms and I am the director of External Affairs for Lieutenant Governor Bryant. The information 
posted on the SCGOP website seems to be outdated, so I am contacting various Republican Party clubs and 
associations throughout the state to try and update this information. I hope to be able to propose a calendar to the 
Lt. Governor detailing some possible events that he could attend to address local issues with local party members.
 
I am wondering who would be a good contact, if not you, to schedule these events and possible speaking 
engagements. Where the meeting is located and how frequently is it held? Lastly, what is an estimated average 
number of attendees so that, if need be, we can prepare the correct amount of literature?
 
Thank you for your help a-and your service to the Republican Party.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of Lt. Governor Bryant
(803) 734-0107
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